
IAM/PSA Airlines Negotiations
Update February 10th, 2017

February 10, 2017
The parties met again this week on Tuesday, Wednesday and
Thursday in Dayton, Ohio to continue negotiations for a new
Collective  Bargaining  Agreement.  The  Union  negotiating
committee  was  present  and  again  joined  by  Grand  Lodge
Representative John Werkmeister. Present for the Company was
Karl Hanisch, DOM and Anthony Bralich, outside counsel from FH
Solutions.

Progress  continued  this  week  with  addition  tentative
agreements  being  reached  on  whole  Articles  5  and  6.
Comprehensive  economic  passes  were  completed  by  parties
covering Articles 7, 8, 11, 16, 18, 19, 21, 25 and 28. While
there  has  been  some  movement  by  both  parties  from  their
original economic values, there still remains a wide divide in
positions from a value standpoint.

Additional meeting dates have been set and include the weeks
of  March  13,  April  3  and  May  29.  As  was  previously
communicated, the Union’s position which is driven solely by
input from you, remains steadfast in achieving an agreement
worthy of your contributions to this airline, its mainline
parent, and the success they have achieved and are currently
sharing with their employees.

The  only  source  for  accurate  information  concerning  these
negotiations  will  be  from  District  Lodge  142  and  will  be
released following each negotiating session. As always, if you
have any questions about this process, please give me a call
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at (859) 653-4037 or email me at jsamuel@iamdl142.org. With
best wishes, we remain

Sincerely and fraternally,

James M. Samuel
General Chairperson

Todd Roan-CAK     Ian Cole-CLT     Greg Farmer-DAY
NEGOTIATING COMMITTEE MEMBERS

Please Post On All IAM Bulletin Boards


